Wildlife Rehabilitators of North Carolina
General Membership Meeting
January 25, 2020

WRNC President Carla Johnson called the meeting to order in the dining room of the
University Club at NC State University in Raleigh.

After dinner and a keynote presentation by David Davenport from EcoQuest Travel
elections were held.

Candidates for the Board of Directors included: Incumbent Amanda Falk, Victoria
Benson, Tonya Weil and Mary Ellen Rogers. All candidates were voted into office by at
least a 50 % majority of votes cast.

The meeting adjourned at 8:30 PM.
Respectfully Submitted,

Cindy Bailey
Secretary



